
OHIO VALLEY FOUNDATION® 

Founded in 1946 by John Rowe, John 
Washington, and William McGrath: the 
Ohio Valley Foundation® is an 
independent foundation dedicated to 
the programming and giving of grants 
to other non-profit organizations -
charitable and/or educational 
organizations - whose impact is 
focused on, but not limited to, 
equipment, technology, and capital 
improvement projects in the Greater 
Cincinnati Community. 

76 years into the future, the 
foundation continues to actively seek 
ideas for funding through its LOI 
process, which opens every year on 
October 1st. 

To this day, the Ohio Valley 
Foundation® Grant Application 
Process maintains its commitment to 
provide relevant assistance to worthy 
organizations in the area. 

The images shown in this page serve 
as example of the impact the 
Ohio Valley Foundation® 
has had over its last ten (10) 
years of service. 

Pictured from top to bottom: 
Crayons to Computers' newest technological upgrade: tablet computers 

University of Cincinnati Hoxworth Blood Center's new bloodmobile 

The Taft Museum of Art's renovated front garden 

Cincinnati Shakespeare Company's new park 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of Greater Cincinnati's 

recently expanded facility 

For any questions, please contact the Foundation Office 
at foundationoffice@53.com. 




